
 

 

 
Monday 2nd October 2023 

 
Eco-Committee  

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

This year we are continuing our Eco-Committee to help our school become as 
environmentally friendly as possible. The committee will consist of one child from 
each class. The duties of the committee will include:  
 
• Attending meetings  
• Writing action plans  
• Implementing action plans  
• Coming up with ideas to improve the school environmental footprint 
• Leading the way with environmental issues 
 
If your child is interested in being a member of the Eco-Committee, they will need to 
put themselves forward to their class teacher by Monday 9th October. They will then 
need to put together a speech to present to the rest of their class. The speech will 
need to include: 
 
• Their interest in and experience of being eco-friendly 
• Their ideas to help the school become more environmentally friendly  
 
Your child’s class will then vote for who they feel will best represent them in the Eco-
Committee.  Elections will be held next week and will be announced by the end of the 
week.  We are also looking for a parent member of the Eco-Committee who will be 
involved on an ad-hoc basis with ongoing projects, it will not require weekly 
attendance. If you are interested, please email the school office or speak directly with 
Mr Gilyead (5G).  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr Gilyead 

Eco-Committee Lead  

 
 
 
 
 


